Matthews @resbyt‘ér’ian- Church

PO Box 97 + 207 West John Street + Matthews, NC 28106 + (704) 847-4094
www.matthewspresbyterian.org

On behalf of the Men of Matthews Presbyterian Church and the Presbyterian Women of Matthews
Presbyterian Church, [ would like to request a donation to assist us with our upcoming fundraiser, the
third annual MPC Golf Tournament on May 25, 2018 at Olde Sycamore Golf Club.

The Men and Women of MPC are dedicated to community improvement through volunteer service and
fundraisers to support non-profits in the area. Again this year we will be using our funds to support
Room in the Inn. We transport and host men from the Charlotte Shelter on Thursday nights from
December -March. Besides transportation to our facility on the church grounds, they get a shower, hot
meal, comfortable bed, hot breakfast and packed lunch before we transport them back to the shelter on
Friday morning.

With our funds, we also support Women in Transition Ministry, a YWCA outreach program assisting
single, unaccompanied women to become self-sufficient by overcoming homelessness. They have safe,
affordable housing and comprehensive support services as they gain skills and resources necessary to
attain and maintain permanent housing.

We are asking for your help with any of the following: Hole Sponsorship, items for drawings or goodie
bags.

Matthews Presbyterian Church is an IRS 501(c)3 organization and our EIN is 56-0956944.

Your consideration is greatly appreciated. For more information or questions, please contact me at
704/562-4023 or ken klug@hotmail.com.

Sincerely,

Ken Klug
Golf Tournament Chairman



